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 Circular 39-2023  

    

                                     28 April 2023 

   
      
Dear Residents 
 

STAFFING CHANGES.  

 

As you might be aware, Kim Grimes is going on maternity leave from next week.  During the time that Kim 

is at home with her little one, Tshwanelo is going to be taking on the role of  acting Duty Manager. This is a 

wonderful development opportunity for her and I am sure she will rise to the challenge graciously. 

For the period while Tshwanelo is acting Duty Manager we have appointed Hannah Gouws as receptionist. 

We are also sad to see Greg Armstrong leave at the end of the week as he has accepted an exciting 

position in Scotland and leaves on a flight next week already.   We welcome Onthatile Maledu next week 

Wednesday into her new role as Duty Manager and will send a picture and welcome out once she has 

started. 

We wish Kim well in welcoming her new bundle of Joy and look forward to welcoming Hannah and Onthatile 

to the team. 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 


